
 
    Tuesday 8th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Staffing Changes at Antingham & Southrepps Primary School and Nursery 

I am writing to share some important updates regarding our staff team here at Antingham & Southrepps 

Primary School as we prepare to say goodbye to two long-standing and highly valued members of our 

community. 

After 18 years of dedicated service, Mrs Cork has made the decision to resign from her post. Throughout her 

time with us, Mrs Cork has played a pivotal role in supporting our children, staff and families. Her 

commitment, warmth and unwavering care have made a lasting impact on our school community and her 

presence will be deeply missed by everyone here. Mrs. Cork's last day at Antingham & Southrepps will be 

Thursday 17th October 2024. 

Additionally, Miss Hall will also be leaving us on Thursday 17th October 2024. Miss Hall has been a dedicated 

and hardworking member of our team, and her positive attitude and commitment to the children’s learning 

have been greatly appreciated. We are grateful for the passion and energy she has brought to her role, and 

she too will be missed by staff, parents and children alike. 

We want to take this opportunity to thank both Mrs Cork and Miss Hall for all their hard work, dedication, 

and the many years they have devoted to the children of Antingham & Southrepps. Their contributions have 

made a real difference, and we are confident that their next chapters will be just as impactful. We wish them 

both the very best in their future endeavours. 

I also want to assure you that we are actively in the process of recruiting new staff members to fill these 

important roles. Our aim is to find candidates who will bring the same level of dedication and care that Mrs 

Cork and Miss Hall have provided over the years. We are committed to ensuring a smooth transition with 

minimal disruption to the children’s learning experience. 

Transitions like these can be challenging, not just for our staff but for our children and families as well. 

Please rest assured that we are working diligently to maintain stability and continuity in the classrooms 

during this period of change. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss these changes further, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Your support and understanding during this time are greatly appreciated as we work together to continue 

providing the best possible experience for our children. 

Thank you for being such an important part of our school community. 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr M Elcock 

Federation Headteacher 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


